
  

 

 

Thursday 9th February 2016

Comedy Night is on Saturday 18th February. This 
year we have three fantastic acts- Bob Mills, 
Dominic Woodward and Raymond and Mr Timpkins.  
All that entertainment for only £10! The show starts 
at 8 p.m. There will also be a raffle and a bar selling 
drinks and snacks.    

There are still some tickets remaining.  We are very 
lucky to have Bob Mills who is a much sought after 
act.  Any remaining tickets will go on sale to the 
general public from Monday so make sure you secure 
your tickets before they sell out.  

It’s time to dig out those trainers! The Great Midlands Fun 
Run 2017 is on Sunday 4th June.  Join our team, ‘Boldmere's 
Best’ and raise money for the schools. If parents, staff or 
pupils would like to join in this year please go to http://
greatmidlandsfunrun.org to register using ‘Boldmere’s Best’ 
as the team and ‘Boldmere Schools’ PTA’ as the charity.  Last 
year we raised £2,681 – a tremendous amount.  Let's beat 
that amount this year! Get in touch if you sign up and we can 
guide you through everything else.   

Bags 2 School

Dates for your diary
• Saturday 18th February – 
Comedy Night.  Book 
your tickets to avoid 
disappointment.  

•Wednesday 15th 
February - Bags 2 
School 

Our Easyfundrasing total is 
now  £320!  

Wow! Thank you!  

Buying a valentines gift? 
Ordering flowers? Booking 
your summer holiday?  

Please use easyfundraising.  
Help Boldmere Schools PTA to 
raise as much money as we 
can for the school.  Visit the 
site using the link below to 
register:   

h t t p s : / /
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/boldmereschoolspta/ 

Comedy Night

Having a clear out?  If you  are sorting old clothes 
now please don't throw them away, save them for us 
to raise money for the school.  

You should have received a bags 2 
school bag to put them in. On 15th 
February please drop your bags at 
the school.

Raise money while 
you shop

Great Midland Fun Run 




